Statement by the State of Palestine at the Universal Periodic Review of the United Kingdom, 4th of May 2017. 

Mr. President,

The State of Palestine welcomes the delegation of the United Kingdom and thanks it for the presentation of its national report.

We commend the progress made by the United Kingdom since the previous cycles to further promote and protect the human rights of its people. 
We acknowledge the various positive measures and initiatives taken by the UK to ensure that its anti-terrorism measures comply with its international human rights obligations. In this regard we recommend the UK to ensure that the planned counter-extremism bill is in compliance with international law and does not single out certain organizations on the stereotypical assumption, based on general characteristics such as religion and the predominant race of the membership of the organization.
We also welcome steps taken by UK with regard to business and human rights and the concrete measures that have been taken in that regard including producing a National Action Plan in September 2013 and the provision of guidance to specific sectors. We recommend that the UK intensify its efforts to oversight over British companies operating abroad with regard to any negative impact of their activities on the enjoyment of human rights, particularly in conflict areas, which includes situations of foreign occupation, where there are heightened risks of human rights abuses.

Thank you Mr. President.

